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TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         SB 2590 - HB 2849 

 
          February 8, 2020 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Changes, from every seven days to every ten days, the 

frequency in which the Tennessee Bureau of Investigation (TBI) is required to electronically 

notify the National Association of Drug Diversion Investigators (NADDI) of any new persons 

placed on the Methamphetamine Registry. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 39-17-431(l), the TBI, in cooperation with NADDI is 

required to devise a method to electronically notify NADDI at least every seven days of 

any person placed on the Methamphetamine Registry.  

 Extending this rolling deadline by three days will not significantly impact state 

expenditures.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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